Dear ________________________________,
As a concerned constituent, a sleep medicine professional, and a member of the American Academy of Sleep Medicine (AASM), I urge you to support the James Zadroga 9/11 Health and Compensation Reauthorization Act (H.R. 1786) to continue the World Trade Center (WTC) Health Program. 

The Zadroga Act provides health care to 63,000 9/11 first responders and 8,942 survivors who suffer from illnesses and injuries related to the attacks on the World Trade Center on September 11, 2001. One of many serious illnesses that affect first responders, sleep apnea is a chronic disease that severely increases the risk of developing dangerous comorbid ailments such as heart disease, stroke, type 2 diabetes, hypertension, and depression. 

After months of tireless work to save American lives, 9/11 first responders and survivors deserve a healthy and restorative night’s sleep. For those with sleep apnea, healthy sleep can be physically impossible without the coordinated medical care from a board-certified sleep medicine physician. 
The AASM represents 11,000 sleep medicine professionals and accredited sleep centers that are expertly equipped to treat sleep apnea. However, in order to provide the coordinated, high quality sleep care that first responders deserve, the U.S. Senate and House of Representatives must work together and pass this important bill to assure our nation’s heroes the health care that they desperately need. 

Fellow AASM members have been privileged to work with many other esteemed federal lawmakers in the past; we look forward to working with you in our future endeavors. For further correspondence and discussion on any potential collaborative opportunities, please contact AASM Senior Health Policy and Government Affairs Analyst, Ted Thurn, by phone at (630) 737-9700, or by email at Tthurn@aasmnet.org.   
I thank you again for your consideration and your work to empower physician voices across the nation.
Sincerely,

________________________________

